Gity of Eustis

P.O. Drawer 68 o Eustis, Florida 32727-0068 o (352) 483-5430

iiay 7, 2013

ivir. John Dahler

Applied Welding Technologies
LAKETECH

2001 Kurt Street

Eustis, FL 32726

Re: Commendation — Robert Sherwood

Dear Mr. Dahler:

It is my pleasure to express appreciation on behalf of the City of Fustis for assistance we received from
Robert Sherwood, a member of your weiding team.

Robert has completed several projects for the City of Eustis, including band structures for the Eustis First
Friday events and ADA handrails. In doing so, he demonstrated leadership that showcased his superior

aluminum fabrication and welding skills.

These projects were time-sensitive, and Robert not only completed them within the limited timeframe,
but also provided a top-quality product. His efforts saved the city a great deal of money—which is
especially important during times of limited funding—and aliowed us to provide important recreational

services to our citizens.

We greatly appreciate Robert’s professionalism and courtesy, and thank you and Lake Tech for the
valuable services you provide to the community.

Sincerely,
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Johw Futch

Director of Public Works
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Paul Berg, City Manager
Robert Sherwood
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